
YOUR VOICE MATTERS
HELP US IMPROVE THE MALIBU REBUILD CENTER SERVICES

The City of Malibu is committed to
enhancing the services and support
provided by the Malibu Rebuild
Center. Whether you were affected by
the Palisades Fire, the Franklin Fire, or
both, your feedback is essential. This
survey will help us better understand
community needs and improve the
support we provide throughout the fire
recovery and rebuild process.

Scan the QR code or visit
MalibuRebuilds.org/
RebuildCenterSurvey

 to participate in this quick,
confidential survey.

Submit your response by
August 15 at 5:30 PM


